
 
11th June 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Invitation to the Year 10 Post-16 Evening  

We are excited to invite you and your child to our Year 10 Post-16 Evening on Thursday 26th June on Foxland 
Campus, (Main Hall) at 5-7pm. 

This event takes the form of a Careers Fair, with a wide variety of Post-16 education providers, sixth form 
colleges and employers in attendance.  

It is an important event as part of our curriculum intent to create ‘meaningful enrichment opportunities’ (TKS 
Curriculum Intent). It is also an integral part of our Careers Strategy, providing ‘encounters with employers 
and employees’  and ‘encounters with further and higher education’ - Gatsby Benchmarks of Good Career 
Guidance 5 and 7.  

This event will support your child in making informed choices about their further education or future work 
opportunities.  

A wide variety of employers, covering a range of industries, will be in attendance. This should give a clearer 
line of sight into potential careers and career pathways.  

What to Expect: 

●​ A wide variety of post-16 providers and employers will be present. 
●​ The event will help support students to make informed decisions about their further education and 

future careers options 
●​ Representatives from the main colleges will be present, as well as local employers and vocational 

training providers.   

We look forward to seeing you at this very informative and beneficial event. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs L. Loxton & Mr J. Weil 

 


